From: Amazon Services <seller-info@amazon.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 7:07 PM

To:

Subject: Disclosure to the New York State Department of Revenue

Amazon has received a valid and binding legal demand from the New York State Department of
Revenue (DOR) requiring that Amazon disclose the following information about your business:

¢ Contact information (name, address, and federal tax ID number) ¢ Total amount of your
Amazon.com sales during the 2014 calendar year ¢ Total amount of your Amazon sales made to New
York customers during the 2014 calendar year

To comply with our obligations under the law, we plan to provide this information to the DOR by
June 1, 2018, for all Amazon.com sellers who have not elected to use our tax calculation services for
sales to customers in New York. In many cases, sellers who register and file taxes in New York
already provide information about their Amazon.com sales as part of their tax filings. Because each
seller’s business and tax needs are unique, we encourage you to consult with a tax advisor to answer
any questions you might have.

You can also refer to the following resources in Seller Central:

e Tax calculation services, optional services for calculating U.S. sales and use taxes:
https://sellercentral.amazon.com help/G200787660

Thank you for selling on Amazon.

Sincerely,
Amazon Services
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